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       January 17, 2025 
 
 
Re: Meet the New Clerk of the Court, Scott Yach 
 
An Open Letter to the Bar, 
 
As you know, our new Clerk of the Court, Scott Yach, will assume his duties on March 1, 2025.  Between 
January 27, and February 28, he will be shadowing our current Clerk of the Court, Wayne Blackwelder. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that each of the bankruptcy bar associations in the Eastern District is hosting a 
meet and greet lunch with Scott. 
 

Sacramento Valley Bankruptcy Forum:  Monday, February 3 at 12:00 p.m. 
     Kenney Learning Center 
     United States District Courthouse 
     501 I Street 
     Sacramento, California     

 
 Central California Bankruptcy Association: Friday, February 21 at 12:00 p.m. 
       Second Floor Conference Room   
       United States District Courthouse 
       2500 Tulare Street 
       Fresno, California  
 
Each bar association is providing lunch at no cost to attendees, but reservations for lunch are required.   
Check the respective bar association’s website for details. 

This is a wonderful opportunity to meet Scott.  I plan to attend each of these events and hope to see you 
there. 

       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Fredrick E. Clement 
       Chief Judge, U.S. Bankruptcy Court 
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